
Cayford, Edna 

From: Rosemary Riggieri <roser149@charter.net> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 3:15 PM 

To: HCIFS 

Subject: LD227 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Good day, 
Committee members LD227 is not a health care reform bill. 

lt is the most anti family, anti child, anti science bill I've seen put forth in a long time. 

Maine should not be the first state in this union to adopt this kind of policy. 

Requesting a "ought not to vote" here. 

Thank you 
Rose Riggieri 

Wells, Maine 

Sent from my iPhone
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